News from the Union Council @ BFS

May 10, 2013

Louisville, Kentucky

www.solidaritynews.com

Sisters and Brothers,

Volume 2 Issue 1

Your Negotiating Committee met last week in Louisville, KY with Stan Johnson, RPIC Chair and Randy Boulton, BATO Coordinator. The meeting was held to draft contract proposals for upcoming negotiations for all locations with contracts expiring on July 27, 2013.

The Negotiating Committee and Pension and Insurance representatives met to draft proposals to address issues raised by the membership in all locations to begin negotiations the first week of June.

The Policy Committee is optimistic that these negotiations can be successful with your continued support and solidarity!

Yours in solidarity,



USW Coordinator

Randy Boulton

Local 7L Bill Crooks

Local 310L Steve Vonk Dennis Green Local 787L

Mike Tucker

Local 884L Jim McKown **Local 1055L**

Jon Wright
John Peterson

<u>Local 1155L</u>

Billy Dycus Thomas White



USPA TOUSW